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FFWPU Latvia: After the Turkey workshop, an open Sunday Service for university students was held in 
Latvia. Once a month, we usually conduct open Sunday Services for new guests. After the 7-day Divine 
Principle workshop in Antalya, Turkey, the number of new guests that come to our center has 
significantly grown. Therefore, now we are preparing them for active work in the church and fruitful 
relationships with our members. On February 22 four new students and guests attended the open Sunday 
Service. National leader of Latvia, Dr. Ando, spoke about True Parents’ life course and vision, and topic 
“Let us create One Family Under God by living for others.” 
 
Our new guests attended our Korean lesson. Then they created “The Dream Team” as a home group to 
study the Korean language and the Divine Principle on a weekly basis. One new member decided to 
attend the 21-day Divine Principle workshop that is scheduled to be held this summer. 
 
 


